
 
 

   
 

 
 

To:  PEMSA/PWMSA Students 

From:  D209 Office of Innovation 

Re:  Khan Academy Coursework (Summer 2020) 

Date:  June 24, 2020 

 

Dear Class of 2024, 

  

Welcome to the Proviso East and Proviso West Math and Science Academy family! In 

preparing you for a smooth transition to freshman year, we have selected some Khan Academy 

math coursework for you to complete over the summer. This coursework is required for your 9th 

grade Integrated Mathematics I course, and it will count toward your first quarter grade in class. 

Over the years, we have found that students who continue to work on mathematics over the 

summer develop a stronger foundation in these skill sets, and they have a higher probability of 

success in our mathematics and physics programs. You may work on the assignments in any 

order, and you must score at least 75% on each lesson. The expectation is that you spend 

between 10-15 minutes a day, (or approximately an hour a week), completing these assignments. 

All assigned coursework must be completed by August 17th, 2020 – the first full day of school. 

 

In order to get started, students will need to create an account on Khan Academy. Please go to 

www.khanacademy.org/join and enter class code B3JZB53S. You will then join the 

following class: PEMSA/PWMSA SUMMER MATH 2020. Within 24 hours, your 

assignments will be released to you. If you have any questions, please feel free to contact me via 

email at cchiganos@pths209.org or call 708.835.5748. 

 

 

We look forward to seeing you in August, and we hope you and your family have a safe and 

memorable summer. 

 

Kind regards, 

 

Cristin Chiganos 

Director of Innovation 

Proviso Township District 209 
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